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5th June 2025 
 

Dear All Saints’ Families, 
 
As promised, it’s going to be a busy few weeks, so I’m sending out the most up to date information I have, 
to help you to plan ahead! 
 

• 12th June – please donate wrapped Father’s Day gifts for our table top sale 

• 13th June – please send pupils to school with £1 so they can buy a present from our Father’s Day table 

top sale, to give to their loved ones at home 

• 12th/13th June - Fathers’ Day Lunch – please make payment by 6/6/25. Time slots to be confirmed at 

the start of w/c 9/6/25 

• 19th June - Talent Show – please send information about your child’s act to Miss Davies, if they have 

entered  

• 20th June – Coffee Morning – Lynne, our school cook, is hosting a coffee morning. Come along for 

coffee and cake to discuss what menu will be provided for Y6 pupils as their leavers lunch 

• 26th June @ 9.30 – Sports Day – come along and support the children as they take part in their races. 

The PTFA will be selling bacon baps, pastries and refreshments 

• 2nd July @ 5PM – EYFS New Parent Meeting – come along and find out all about EYFS. The PTFA will 

be selling uniform and introducing themselves too 

• 3rd July @ 4PM – Loud Hall Music Festival at Albrighton School – come along and support our children 

who play musical instruments – both PTFAs will be providing refreshments and activities too 

• 6th July – SUNDAY – Car Wash – the PTFA will be holding a car wash at school to raise funds towards 

more iPads in school – come along and have your car washed for the bargain price of just £5 

• 7th July – Transition Day for New Classes – all children to meet their new Teachers 

• 7th July – Non-Uniform Day – please donate anything you can towards our Tombola/Raffle at the 

Summer Fayre  

• 14th July @ 3.30 – Summer Fayre – Mrs Parr is looking for volunteers to help run events/stalls – please 

get in touch if you’re able to help. Furthermore, if you’d like to rent a table at the event, you can do 

so for £15 – see Mrs Parr for more information  

• 18th July @ 11 – Y6 Leavers Service at Church – please come along and say farewell and good luck to 

our Y6 pupils 

• 18th July – school finishes at 1.15PM  

• 21st July – INSET day 

• 3rd September 2025 – children return to school  

• September 2025 – 5p challenge – we will be running the 5p challenge (advance warning given to 

allow lots of time for collecting those coins!) 
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Weather permitting, Mrs Parr will continue to sell ice-lollies on a Friday after school, with funds, once again, 
going to the PTFA. 
 
PTFA 
Our PTFA are an amazing bunch of people who are deeply committed to supporting our school in raising 
much needed funds. Mrs Parr is instrumental in making the arrangements for the fabulous events that take 
place in and around school – we would be lost without her! However, we do always need more volunteers – 
even if you can’t commit to joining the team fully, if you could just spare and hour here or there at a few 
events, please get in touch and let us know – we appreciate anything you can offer!  
 
Morning Gate 
A reminder that the school gate opens at 8:40AM, to allow pupils to start making their way in to school. At 
8:50AM, the gates will close, to ensure that pupils are in their classrooms and ready to promptly commence 
their learning at 8:55AM.  
 
Side Gate 
Thank you all for your support with regards the closing of the side gate, and the reasons for why I had to 
make the decision I made. Moving forwards, to support each other in keeping our children safe, please ensure 
you are parking safely on the road to allow pedestrians to pass safely. Please also remember to enter/leave 
the car park safely as there are so many small children walking through the space.  
 
Holidays in Term Time 
I just wanted to take this opportunity to remind you of the rules regards taking children on term time 
holidays. The local council can give each parent a fine of £80, rising to £160 if you do not pay within 21 days. 
From the 2024 to 2025 school year, each parent will only get up to 2 fines for the same child in a 3-year 
period. 
If you get a second fine in 3 years, it will be £160. If you do not pay the fine in 28 days you may be taken to 
court for keeping your child out of school. 
If your child is off school 3 or more times within the 3 years you will not be fined but may be taken to court. 
You could get a fine of up to £2,500, a community order or a jail sentence up to 3 months. The court could 
also give you a Parenting Order. 
 
Staffing 
I know that many of you have questions around the current staffing arrangements for Teachers in school. For 
the time being, Mrs Forsyth will continue to work in Chestnut, and Miss Henriques in Beech Class – both are 
valuable members of the team! I would like to reassure you that we are working our very hardest to maintain 
standards and ensure your children are happy and settled. As soon as I have any, I will provide you with 
further updates.  
 
As some of you may be aware, Mrs Glaze has taken over from Julie in the After School Club role. I know that 
she will be a fantastic asset to school – welcome to the team Mrs Glaze! Furthermore, Mrs Prosser will, 
unfortunately, be leaving us at the end of term. Mrs Prosser is an amazing asset to All Saints’ and she will be 
truly missed by many of us. Her family are moving abroad – so we would like to wish them every success in 
their new venture.  
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Calling All Businesses! 
Our wonderful PTFA, with the support of all of our families, raise lots of money each year and we have an 
ever-growing list of things we’d like to buy/renew utilising this money.  
In order to meet the needs of the curriculum, it’s our aim to provide each child in school with access to an 
iPad. Therefore, if there’s any companies able to donate money towards the cost of an iPad, or if anyone 
works in a business that could make a donation as part of their corporate social responsibility, then please 
get in touch as we appreciate anything anyone can afford to give.  
 
Thank You 
As I watch all of the wonderful things that happen at All Saints’, I’d like to say a few thank you’s to everyone. 
First and foremost, to the staff and volunteers, who, have worked tirelessly to continue to provide a caring, 
nurturing environment for our children. Thank you also to the PTFA who relentlessly plan away, raising much 
needed funds for the pupils. Last but not least, thank you to all of our families, who make donations, attend 
events and work with us to provide the very best for the All Saints’ community. We’re an amazing team!  
 
As always, if there’s any element of your child’s education that you wish to discuss, please get in touch via 
the usual channels.  
 
Thank you for your continued support! 

 
Miss Katie Davies 
Head of School 
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